
 

Pre-Registration is required!  
Please register by March 10.  

To register, call Bev Petersen, Transition Liaison, at 362-4856 or 
email bev.petersen@state.sd.us. Leave name of school and 
people attending. Pay $5.00 fee at check-in. Cash or checks 

preferred. Address checks to ’BHSSC’.                                                                    
If accommodations are needed, please notify Bev by March 10. 

     Sponsored by:  

    You’re Invited! 

     ‘Catch the Wave’ is a one day conference designed specifically for 
high school students who have a disability and are considering a post-

secondary experience at a university or technical college.  

       This event is for students, parents, special educators, school      
counselors, and any other interested parties. 

      Catch the Wave 
            2023 

  Tuesday, March 28, 2023 

Check In: 8:30-9:00am 
 Event: 9:00am-2:00pm                                                

(Optional-campus tours available 2:00-3:00pm)  
      

Lake Area Technical College         
  1201 Arrow Ave NE, Watertown, SD 

 
Cost: $5.00 per person (working lunch provided) 

Highlights of the Day: 
• Hear Disability Coordinators discuss available services and supports,     

and college students share their experiences.  

• Visit adult service agency booths and learn about their services. 

• Learn about the importance of having strong self-advocacy skills and    
the differences between accommodations and modifications.  

• Know what will be expected at the college level and what students can   
do to increase their chances for success! 

• See demonstrations of assistive technology that could benefit students 
in school. 


